
After half term, our first week back 
we are reading the story ‘The Colour 
Monster’ by Anna Llenas. We will be 
doing lots of activities about colour 
names, colour mixing and recognizing 
colours. Our role play area will be a 
‘Colour Den’. We shall be talking about 
keeping safe on Bonfire Night and 
making coloured jammy buns. 

THE COLOUR MONSTER 

 

We shall be talking 

about feelings, 

exploring different 

feelings and making 

‘feeling jars’. 

We shall be singing the 
song ‘I can sing a rainbow’. 
We will continue with our 

Phase 1 of letters and 
sounds work. We will be 
introducing our ‘Phonic 

Freddie’, the frog to our 
phonic group children. 

 
  

We will be busy 
making              

experiments with 
colours. We are 
making colours 
mix, watching 
what happens 

next… 


